
Please  be  advised  that  the
Borough  of  Baldwin  Council
will consider the adoption of
Ordinance  No.  928  vacating
the  paper  street  portion  of
Galbraith  Street  within  the
Borough and setting forth an
effective date of vacation. A
copy  of  this  proposed
ordinance  is  available  for
public  inspection  at  the
Baldwin  Borough  Municipal
Complex,  3344  Churchview
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15227.
The  ordinance  will  be
considered at the November
14,  2023  Council  Meeting
which is  open to the public
and will begin at 7:00 pm, to
be  held  at  the  Baldwin
Borough Municipal Complex.


